
Monday, 4th April 2022

School News
Diary Dates

Monday 31t October - Children return for Autumn 2

Tuesday 1st November - Y1 Phonics Meeting 3:15pm and 5:00pm

Thursday 3rd November - Reception Camping

Friday 4th November - Y5/6 Career's Fayre

Wednesday 9th/Thursday 10th November - Parent's Evening - Please book via Arbor

Friday 11th November - Y5 Rememberance Service 10:30am - Parent's Welcome

Monday 31st October 2022

Our doors are now open from 8:40am.
This should help with congestion around

school and means that pupils do not
need to wait on the yard during cold

weather. Mrs Mayo and Mr Ruddick will
be on the yard to take any messages,

and pupils can go straight to class
where their teachers will be waiting for

them. 
Pupils need to be in school by

8:50am for registration.



Year 1 Phonics Meeting for Parents
We will be holding a meeting for Year 1 parents on Tuesday evening. This is an
opportunity to find out about the Year 1 Phonics Screen that children will sit in
June. There will also be practical tips and advice about how you can support
your child with learning phonics. There will be two meetings and parents are

encouraged to attend one of these. The first meeting will be at 3:15pm and there
will be a later meeting at 5:00pm for those who are unable to make the earlier

one. The meeting will take place in the school hall. We hope to see you there.

Year 5/6 Careers Fayre
On Friday 4th November, we will be holding a

careers fayre for pupils in Years 5 and 6. We have
a range of visitors organised to speak to the

pupils about their careers. We hope that your
children come home feeling inspired!

Parent's Evening
We will be holding parent's evenings on

Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th
November. This is an opportunity to find
out how your child has settled into their
new class and to ask any questions that

you may have. Please book your
appointment via Arbor from 6pm tonight.

Please speak to Mrs Hill or the school office if you
would like your child to access 30 hours childcare.



Last Week's Whole
School Attendance:




94.6%

Class Attendance

Reception 96.7%

Year 1 93.7%

Year 2 95.0%

Year 3 95.2%

Year 4 93.3%

Year 5 94.9%

Year 6 94.2%

StarStar
of the Weekof the Week

Well done to all of our superstars who
impressed their teachers this week! 

Nursery - Alfie W
Reception - James H
Year 1 - Ben H
Year 2 - Violet C
Year 3 - Annabelle F
Year 4 - Seth I
Year 5 - Amelia R
Year 6 - Finlee M
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Best Class Attendance

Reception

Our school attendance

target is 96%+

Well done to the children who
impressed their teachers by following

our high expectations of behaviour.

 
Nursery - Teddy-Lee
Reception - Isaac
Year 1 - Luna L
Year 2 - Harry L
Year 3 - Katy B
Year 4 - Kyra F
Year 5 - Luke F
Year 6 - Logan H

Monday 31st October 2022


